
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 13th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we began to explore electrical circuits 
in our Science lessons. We completed some prac-
tical activities and drew electrical circuits using 
symbols. 

In English, we created  some pieces of narrative 
writing inspired by our text ‘Harry Potter’. This 
included a setting description of the ‘Forbidden 
Forest’ and a short story. 

In Maths, we began to look at how to solve calcu-
lations with several operations.  

Next week,  we will be finishing our half term’s 
study of Harry Potter by taking part in 
‘Hogwarts Day’! On Friday the children will have 
the opportunity to take part in a magical time-
table including lessons in Quidditch, Potions and 
Wizarding Chess.  

Back in the ‘muggle’ world, we will also be giving 
the children the opportunity to sit some practice 
Maths and English SAT papers to prepare for the 
statutory KS2 tests in May. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
17.10.23 /18.10.23 Parents’ Evening 

20.10.23 Hogwarts Day—Year 6 can wear Harry Pot-
ter House robes if they wish. 

w/c 23.10.23  - Half Term  

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should bring in their Harry 
Potter homework menu books this 
week as each class will have the      
opportunity to share and celebrate their hard work. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           
   

6 Attenborough: Yasmeen  

6 Anning:  to be announced in class 

6 Goodall:  Vihaan   

6 Darwin:  Kaidan 

Word of the Week: awkward 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Hogwarts Day– Coming Soon! 


